
Temporary closure of community halls
and community centres

     In view of the latest COVID-19 situation and to align with the further
tightening of social distancing measures of the Government, the Home Affairs
Department (HAD) announced today (January 6) that all community halls and
community centres, except when being used as temporary cold shelters, will be
temporarily closed for 14 days from tomorrow (January 7) until January 20.

     For enquiries, please call the HAD's enquiry hotline at 2835 2500.
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